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Vector Control District of Malheur County 
Mailing Address 454 12th St N OR, 97918  Phone 541-709-7478  Email MCVCD23@outlook.com
January 11, 2024

Meeting opened at 12:30

Attendance: Terry Oft, Kelly Peterson, Jimmy Simpson, Jeremy Evers, Megan Bernard, Mary Jo Evers. 

Kelly motions to approve previous meeting minutes, Jimmy seconds passed unanimously. 

Financial Report: 
Checking account $48,082.86 LGIP: $462,723.85

Oregon Tax Revenue is taken care of, W-2 and end of year review is complete. Judy with Long’s had questions for Mary Jo about the audit review and should be done in the next couple days. 

Operations Report: 

Megan got the papers for Farmers sent off and should be receiving the check for the 2015 Ram in the next 7-10 business days. Megan will be posting on the districts’ website that the district is looking for 2020(+/-) Ram 1500 4x4 pickup. Megan will also reach out to dealerships in the area. Megan brought information about the In-Reach. Megan will also look into Spot for satellite messaging for seasonal workers in case there was an emergency.  Prior to the season starting Megan will publish a bird flyer. This flyer will provide the public with information about the importance of reporting birds to the district so they can get tested for West Nile. Megan ordered all the product for this coming season. She also talked with Ellen regarding the insurance on the building with all the product in it. With the inventory level Ellen was able to insure the correct amount. 
Next meeting is set for February 7, 2024 at the Plaza Inn, Ontario, Oregon 97914

Meeting closed 1:46pm 
